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Sent from Mail for Windows 10
I've previously submitted objection to the ten year time for implementation of the shore power
requirement.
 
Further discussion indicates problems for some vessel berthing;
for example the tankers at anchorage # 9 in the lower bay which might take five years years to
obtain regulatory approval.
 
I suggest a solution. A two year, not ten year implementation,  but with the authority to grant
extensions upon application to the Air Board.
 
This would permit quick electrification in places like the Chevron Dock in Richmond while allowing a
longer time frame for more difficult locations.
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